
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 21-1231-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 10:50:04 AM

From: Shoan Nease  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 10:32 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: I Support Fountain Point Solar
 

Dear Commissioner OPSB,

I support solar panels in Logan County.

Sincerely,
Shoan Nease
shoannease@msn.com

504 Shortridge Street
Bellefontaine, OH 43311
United States
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